
 
 
Mapping 
 
March 5, 2020 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Thursday, March 5, 2020 in Room 
104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Bob Murrell.  Attending 
were: Murrell, Shannon Carroll, Ray Spencer, Jennifer Bryant and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Spencer to approve minutes of the January 3, 2020 
meeting. All in favor and the motion carried.  
 
New Business:  
The CCGIS invoice for the period 1/1/2020 – 1/25/2020 for Annual Quality Control was 
presented  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Spencer to approve the claim for $734.24. Roll was 
called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
The memorandum of understanding for the flyover was received yesterday and is being 
reviewed by the States Attorney.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments: Murrell asked about the meeting calendar for July and asked if there should be 
another member appointed to the committee. Carroll said it saves the county money, and it is 
working fine to have a two person committee.  
 
Motion:  Carroll made motion, seconded by Spencer to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 9:13 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


